
PRATTSVILLE PLANNING BOARD 
REGULAR MEETING  

February 5, 2025 
 
 
 
 

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 6:40 pm at the Town Hall followed by the 
Flag Salute.  
 
Members present were Chairman, Jim Dymond, Board Members Elliott Oakes, Dewitt 
Olmstead, Roger Middleton, and alternate Jodi Gurley, Tom Briggs and Jerry Raeder were 
absent. Also present were Steve Eklund and John Young and Mike Harrington of Lamont 
Engineers. 
 
Minutes from January 2025 meeting were reviewed and motion to accept them was made by 
Elliott and seconded by Jim. 
 
Discover Life Church 
 
John Presented the newest Katterskill Engineering Drawings 
The gym has been relocated beside the main building. The phases should be listed on the plans 
and all considered at the time of SEQR. We will need details of the landscaping , water system 
and lighting plan. 
 
We will move the next meeting to March 12, 2025 due to scheduling conflict of Chairman. 
Notice to be sent to newspaper by Secretary. 
 
Jerry Raeder and Jodi Gurley should be re-appointed by the Town Board. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Roger and seconded by Elliott.  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Deborah Dymond 


